
E Safety Training

When you think about Stranger Danger are you thinking of a white van outside a school or a man 
with a dog that has just had puppies?

In 2015 the danger of strangers to our children has never been more profound and has never been 
more removed from the lessons we learnt growing up. There is a complex web of reasons why 
children subject to online sexual exploitation will not disclose to us. This is as a result of grooming 
techniques used by pedophiles but more alarmingly is worsened by our current approach both as 
teachers and parents.

In 2014 John and John wrote, produced and presented ‘The walk online’ roadshow in Thurrock that 
was seen by over 5500 children. The roadshow was designed in a similar format to ‘Too smart for 
Drugs’ and was an outstanding success. 

Throughout 2014 John and John were keynote speakers at a number of major events including the 
Essex Deputy Headteachers conference, the Essex Safeguarding Children's Board conference and 
the Rape Crisis conference

This session has one objective which is to make you question your own approach to online safety.

At the end of the session we believe you will have a much greater understanding of
what children are doing online and will have a much better chance of keeping them
safe.

 


